Circuit Switcher Working Group Minutes

May, 2005, Spring Meeting, St. Petersburg, FL
The Circuit Switcher Working Group did not meet at this meeting.  We are completing the compilation of the changes as the result of the last recirculation and preparing for (hopefully) the final recirculation.

The recirculation should be issued in June.

Randy Dotson

Chairman

Circuit Switcher Working Group

